- Forwarded message ————-

From: Hake, Ann <ahake@dolphins.com>

Date: Fri, Jan 14, 2022 at 12:07 PM

Subject: RE: Mew MBSH Field Sign

To: Beach High PTSA President <beachhighptsapres@gmail.com:
Cc: Botto, Edgardo <ebotto@dadeschools.net>

Hi Melissa,

Great to speak to you on the phone yesterday. The Dolphins in partnership with the NFL Foundation are happy to provide 525,000 in matching funds for the fundraising for Stephen Ross Field to
ensure the field remains in Mr. Ross" name. We look forward to seeing the new scoreboard to complement the field we partnered on just 2 years ago.

There are some items | will need from you in order to complete the funding. May you please send as soon as possible a financial commitment letter that our donation will match other funds
raised and detailed maintenance plan from whomever is responsible for scoreboard maintenance?

Thank you,

Ann

Ann Hake

Miami Dolphins

Senior Manager, Community Relations
Hard Rock Stadium

347 Don Shula Drive

Miami Gardens, FL 33056

P: (305) 943-6795




